
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,       Thursday, 23 February 2023 

I would like to introduce myself as 9C’s new form tutor. I started The Suthers in January 2023 and I am 

the full time Drama teacher. Previous to here, I worked at a large secondary school for 12 years and in that 

time, I was a lower school tutor and then a tutor for Sixth Form students. 

I am aware that this is a very important time for Year 9 students as they are beginning to consider their 

GCSE options. My priority will be to guide each one to make the correct choices to ensure they are on the 

right path for future aspirations, but they also pick subjects that they will enjoy and excel in. 

Please do contact me with any queries HParkin@suthersschool.co.uk or any information you feel it 

necessary for me to know as their form tutor. I very much look forward to building positive relationships 

with each student and yourselves. 

 

Kind regards, 

Heather Parkin 

Teacher of Drama 

Form Tutor (9C) 
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